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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 8:03 AM
To: Evans, Charlotte
Subject: RE: RO#2908 2259 First St., Livermore

Hi Charlotte, 
  
I agree that only the deeper well is to be sampled. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health  

From: Evans, Charlotte [Cevans@craworld.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 12:31 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#2908 2259 First St., Livermore 

Hi Jerry,  
  
I was reviewing the scope of work for the upcoming well installations and wanted to clarify one point. For the areas 
where we are installing shallow and deeper screened wells within 5 feet of each other, is it OK to only sample the 
soil from the deeper well? We will be sampling every 5 feet. In the latest version of the work plan you approved, 
CRA stated they would be sampling every well every 5 feet.  
  
Enjoy your weekend. Thanks.  
  

_______________________________     
Charlotte Evans 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
  
Tel: 510-420-3351 
Cel: 510-385-0387 
Fax: 510-420-9170 
Email:  cevans@craworld.com 
Visit us at www.CRAworld.com 
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

Think before you print  
  


